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I'm an Oregon motorcyclist, and I support SB 422. This bill will help bring Oregon's 

policy on motorcycle transportation up to speed with much of the rest of the world 

and help the ever-growing issue of congestion in our urban and suburban spaces. It 

will also have a positive impact on motorcyclist safety since being rear-ended in 

congested stop-and-go traffic is one of the primary risk to motorcyclists when 

commuting on highways. 


